
We look forward to seeing what you create!  

Please continue to take care, stay safe and keep smiling.  

Mrs O`Connor and Miss Newman. 

Hello Pre School. 

We are going to be thinking about 

the seaside over the next few 

weeks. 

 

We would love to share a book with you called 

‘Hooray for Fish’ by Lucy Cousins. 

If you click on the title above, you will be able 

to hear and see the story.  

Fish has a little activity that you may like to do 

and then your grown ups can upload what you 

have done onto Class Dojo.  
 

 

I hope you enjoyed my story and liked 

meeting lots of my fishy friends. Who 

was your favourite? Could you draw or 

paint a picture of them? You may like to 

use natural materials and make your fishy 

friend outside or maybe you would like to 

create  your own friend for me?  

Thank you 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=P-8ASDajw7s
https://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&url=https://www.penguinrandomhouse.com/books/32587/hooray-for-fish-by-lucy-cousins-illustrated-by-lucy-cousins/&psig=AOvVaw0zMElBVIHZ7pPqtMW-Ex0K&ust=1590790701367000&source=images&cd=vfe&ved=0CAIQjRxqFwoTCPCi07TL1-kCFQAAAAAdAAAAABAJ

